
Congratulations! You are receiving this tuition statement because some Federal American Rescue Plan 
funding has been disbursed to you. This award will be reflected on the right side of the statement under 
“Payments”. 

The Federal American Rescue Plan (ARP), 2021 has allocated emergency financial aid grants called the 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) III to assist students with exceptional need.  These 
grants should be used toward educational costs and other emergency costs that arise due to 
coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care), or child care.   

Funding will be transferred to direct deposit bank accounts on file. If you do not have a direct deposit 
bank account set up, a check will be mailed to the address listed as your local address. 

 

 


